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NOTICE TO MEMBERS OF FORTHCOMING INDUSTRIAL ACTION BALLOT 

Dear member, 

Unite the union intends to conduct a ballot for industrial action of its Multi Skilled Craft Worker  
members. 

Ballot papers will be posted out on Wednesday 3rd January, 2024. 

If you are entitled to participate in the ballot but have not received a ballot paper by 
Wednesday 10th January 2024, you should contact Unite convenor Andrew Harris on Telephone 
number 07817811654 immediately who can arrange for a replacement ballot to be issued. 

Alternatively contact Birmingham Regional Office on Telephone number 0121 643 6221 and they 
can arrange for a replacement ballot paper to be issued.  

If you know anyone who is away from work at the moment but who you think should be included in 
the ballot, please provide their details to unite convenor Andrew Harris so that we can do the 
necessary checks and if appropriate issue a ballot paper to them. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

Gordon McHugh 
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